From: Grover Wehman

To: City Clerk
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Sept 1 Council Meeting- item 6-C: keep families housed
Date: Sunday, August 30, 2020 6:16:23 PM

Dear Councilmembers,

I am writing to express strong support for item 6-C, limiting a landlord’s ability to file an unlawful detainer for
unpaid rent if they have a deferred rent agreement. This ordinance will help stabilize our community, preventing
many renters from being evicted from their homes and into homelessness because of lost income during the
COVID-19 pandemic.

While federal and state governments have the primary role to play in financially and legally ensuring tenants stay
housed and they should create a funding solution to ensure nonprofit housing providers and small landlords stay
solvent during and after the pandemic, your yes vote this evening can help more tenants stay stable until broad and
effective solutions can be enacted. Please vote yes on this ordinance.

Thank you,

Grover Wehman-Brown

Sent from my iPhone
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